
Toasty Tuesday 

As a school, we would like to say a huge thank you to everyone who has been incredibly kind and
supportive in helping us to develop our outside areas.   You may not have noticed  that we now have a
brand new, accessible path around the pond.   This was very kindly organised and paid for by the parish
council and was completed during the summer holiday by volunteers from Balfour Beatty.  This will
make such a difference to us being able to use the pond area to support our learning and make it
accessible to all of our pupils all of the year.  We think it looks brilliant!

Dear Parents and Carers,

We do hope that you will join us for the meet and greet sessions with your child’s class teacher next
week; it is a good opportunity to find out more about the expectations and routines in each class.  

Yours sincerely
Mrs J Bentley 

Meet and Greet Sessions

Please come along and meet your child’s new class teacher:

Monday 18th September 3.30 p.m. Year 2 & Year 5

Tuesday 19th September 3.30 p.m. - Year 3 & Year 4 

Tuesday 19th September 4.00 p.m. - Year 6

Wednesday 20th September 3.30 p.m. - Reception & Year 1

Wednesday 20th September - PTFA Bag2School 9.00am

Monday 2nd October - Harvest Festival 9.30am in Church (tbc)

11th and 12th October - Parents evenings - further details to follow

19th October - Year 6 Class worship 9:00am in school

Friday 20th October - Last day of term

Tuesday 31st October - First day back of term

Tuesday 2nd November - Wrates school photographs

Wednesday 15th November - NHS Flu nasal spray - whole school

14th September 2023

Upcoming
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Toast available
every Tuesday

morning
 20p a slice 
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We accept the following ‘good quality’ items for RE-USE*:

Men’s, Ladies’ and Children’s clothing
Paired shoes (tied together or elastic band around)

Handbags
Hats
Bags

Scarves and ties
Jewellery
Lingerie
Socks
Belts

Soft toys
Household linen

Household curtains
Household towels

Household bedding (bed sheets, pillow cases and duvet covers)

The next collection is
Wednesday 20th

September.
 Please bring your bag to school by 9:00am.

 
Bags are weighed and all monies earned goes to the

PTFA to help towards their fundraising. 


